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 Hymns for 10:30 Service 
 Opening:   (#2) When Morning Gilds the Skies 
Gradual: (#244) We Walk By Faith and Not By Sight 
Offering:              (#587) Once to Every Man and Nation 
Communion:         (61) As We Gather At Your Table 
Closing:               (#433) Lord, You Give the Great Commission  

 
Fourth Sunday after the Epiphany 

 
Readings 
JEREMIAH 1:4-10; PSALM 71:1-6; 1 CORINTHIANS 13:1-13; LUKE 4:21-
30 

Collect 
Living God, 
in Christ you make all things new. 
Transform the poverty of our nature 
by the riches of your grace, 
and in the renewal of our lives 
make known your glory; 
through Jesus Christ our Lord, 
who is alive and reigns with you and the Holy Spirit, 
one God, now and for ever. 

Prayer over the Gifts 
God of steadfast love, 
may our offering this day, 
by the power of your Holy Spirit, 
renew us for your service. 
We ask this in the name of Jesus Christ the Lord. 

Prayer After Communion 
Source of all goodness, 
in this eucharist 
we are nourished by the bread of heaven 
and invigorated with new wine. 
May these gifts renew our lives, 
that we may show your glory to all the world, 
in the name of Jesus Christ the Lord. 



FOOD BANK NEEDS OUR HELP 

The CBS/Paradise Community Food Bank is in short supply of the following: 

➢ Sugar 
➢ Tins (small) of Vegetable Soup 

     The items can be dropped to the Food Bank Receptacle inside the Parish 
Hall door or delivered to the Bank’s location in Manuels. Monetary donations 
also welcome and can be made at the office. A tax receipt will be issued at the 
end of the year.  
     Thank you from Jim and Betty Howell, St. Peter’s Food Bank 
representatives.  

 

Yearly Reports 
All Church Groups are reminded to submit their reports for the Annual Report 
by March 1, 2022. It is hoped that our AGM will go ahead between Mid to late 
March, 2022. Thank you.  

 

CONFIRMATION CLASSES TO RESUME 
Confirmation 
Confirmation Classes will resume on Sunday February 6 at 1p.m. There will 
be a make up class February 8 at 5pm.,. for those who cannot attend the 
Sunday class.   
Confirmation Sponsors 
We are inviting members of the congregation to step forward as confidential 
sponsor for one of our Confirmation Candidates. We are asking for an 
anonymous card be sent tree times to a candidate indicating prayerful support 
and that a small gift of a religious item be purchased that will be presented at 
the Confirmation service when the sponsor’s identity will be made known. This 
was well received by last years class. Please contact Rev. Bill for further 
information. This year’s Confirmation is scheduled to take place on June 7 at 
7p.m. Depending on Public Health guidelines we may need to have 
Confirmation take place over two nights. We have 14 candidates.  
Wednesday Night Worship 
Rev. Bill will be re-starting Wednesday night worship on the Parish Facebook 
Page starting February 2 at 7p.m.  
Invite someone to watch us online!! 
Please help us reach out to others and invite a friend or loved one to watch 
our Online service. Last week we had over 800 views and over 1300 on 
January 16th.  It’s one way we can connect with others!  
 



This week we are praying for: 
All Church Leaders, especially +Justin, Archbishop of Canterbury; +Linda, 
Primate of the Anglican Church of Canada; +David, Metropolitan of the 
Ecclesiastical Province of Canada, +Sam, our Bishop, Charlene+, our Diocesan 
Administrator, Irving+, our Honourary Assistant, and Bill+, our Rector.     
                                                                                                                 
In the Anglican/Lutheran Cycle of Prayer— ACC-The Provincial Synod of the 
Ecclesiastical Province of Canada. ELCIC-The dean, council, and congregations 
of the Ottawa, Ottawa Valley and Seaway Areas of the Eastern Synod. 
 
In the Tri-Diocesan Cycle of Prayer,The Clergy and parishioners of the parish 
of Bay St. George, the Rev. Norman Cutler-Priest-in-Charge; the parish of 
Belleoram, the Rev. Tryphena Vallis, Priest-in-charge and the parish of Bell 
Island, awaiting appointment.    
 
We pray for those who are sick or otherwise in need, especially: Lucy 
Thistle, Yvonne Lawlor, Geraldine Piercey, Murdoch Peddle, Sylvia Gillespie-
Miller, Norman Tibbo, George Moore, George Morgan, Gerald Ralph, Bill 
Andrews, Nora Rideout, Harry Crane, Tolson Scott, Ida Martin, Betty O’Rilley,  
Edwin Kennedy, Catherine Linehan, Erin Benoit, Kevin Kelly, Don Morgan, 
Jocelyn Anthony,  Don Hiscock, Steven Dawe, Chris Dawe,  Rita Gillingham, 
Maizie Letto & Cliff Morgan. 

 
This week’s bulletin is given to the glory of God and in loving memory of: 
 
          Stephanie Scott (remembering her birthday on January 23rd). From 
Tracey, Owen, Josh & Austin.  
 
          Damian Paul Haines (remembering his birth on February 1st and his 
death on February 4th). From Mom (Dianne Harvey), Jeremy & Taneille.  

 


